
From: David Speyer <speyerdavid@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, February 12, 2022 4:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Writing in support of variance for 1448 Harpst Street 
 

 
Dear Zoning Board, 
 
My family and I live at 1465 Harpst Street, across from 1448 Harpst Street. We are writing in support of 
the request for the zoning variance in order to construct a porch in front of 1448 Harpst. We've seen the 
drawings of the proposed construction, and have seen Meadowlark construction's responsible 
work,  when they worked on 1455 Harpst Street. The plans look perfectly appropriate for our 
neighborhood, and we are glad to support it. 
 
Best, 
David and Lark Speyer 
1465 Harpst Street 
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